Dear Members of Bautista Memorial Scholarship,

I want to start by saying how grateful I am for this opportunity. You have no idea how much this scholarship means to me and my family. Your generosity means so much to me and I know that this will motivate me to keep going and working hard in school. I promise to try my hardest in school and set a good example not only for not only peers but also for incoming students in the future. I will cherish and keep Miguel and Alvira Bautista in my thoughts and prayers.

Thank you once again,

Sophia Cano